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Commissioner Mike Delger called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.   Commissioners Laura 

Obert and Darrel Folkvord were also present. 

 

Commissioner Delger stated this was a closed meeting to discuss personnel issues as the rights of 

the individual outweigh the rights of the public.  He then asked if the meeting was to remain 

closed, or if the employee wanted it open and recorded.  Julie Lethert, County Sanitarian, 

requested to meeting to be open to the public. 

 

Ms. Lethert read her response to the due process letter dated February 1, 2019.  Michelle Beebe, 

HR Administrator, asked if she had any questions or wanted the Commission to clarify 

anything..  She replied in the negative.  

 

Michelle stated there would be no decision or answers to any questions today; a formal response 

will be issued at a later date. 

 

Tim Ravndal, Cory Swanson and Shari Little were also present. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:17 a.m.   The next regular meeting is scheduled for February 

19, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

  

 

       ______________________________ 

       Mike Delger, Chairman  

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Attest: 

Ann Rauser, Deputy Clerk and Recorder 

 

 


